
Carolina Power & Light Company 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27602 

June 27, 1969 

Dr. Peter A. Morris, Director 
Division of Reactor Licensing 
United States Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20545 

Dear Dr. Morris: 

Enclosed are fifteen (15) copies of "Pre-operational 
Environmental Surveillance Program for H. B. Robinson Unit 
No. 2" NUS-TM-S-83 published by our environmental consultants, 
the NUS Corporation. This is the first quarterly report of 
our pre-operational program which began in December of 1968.  

We understand that the AEC will make the necessary 
distribution to other government agencies.  

Yours very truly, 

P. S. Colby 
Senior Vice President 

Engineering & Operations 
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